



Boolaroo Bulletin

22nd October, 2015

You Can Do It!

Focus for Week 3&4 - Getting Along

The ability to mix well with others. To be tolerant and non-judgmental and be able to think through problems independently. The ability to work within accepted rules of the school and the classroom.

Principal's Pen

A big welcome back to Mrs Wrightson from her leave, I'm sure she had a fantastic break and is ready for our busy final term. With week 3 already here we are well into our programme of activities planned for Term 4.

I would like to inform you that Troy Lowry has officially resigned from the Department.

The whole school is getting an early start on our Christmas presentation. The students are practicing their carols and the props have been started. Miss Jones has been very busy doing a wonderful job of doing the organisation for this.

Students are getting excited about their up – coming excursions, it will soon be time to get their bags packed and organised! I'm sure they will have a fun and memorable time.

We are still taking enrolments for next year so if you know of anyone wishing to enrol ask them to visit our office for an enrolment package. I's not too late to enrol for a place at our fantastic school.

Thanks to all who helped collect EARN and LEARN stickers for our school, we are very lucky to have had your support as we collected 12,900 points! Well done to everyone for this great effort. This will allow us to receive some great resources for our school and students.

Doreen Bridges
Acting Principal

DATES TO REMEMBER:

Tues 27th Oct/3rd Nov

KINDER Orientation starts 9.30am -11.00 am

Wed 28th & Thurs 29th Oct

Y3/4 Morisset Camp

Tue 3rd to Thurs 5th Nov

Y5/6 Sydney Excursion

Mon 9th - Friday 20th Nov

Swimming Programme

Tues 24th Nov

LAST P&C MEETING FOR 2015

Thurs 10th Dec

Presentation Day

Fri 11th Dec

Frozen on Ice Excursion

Wed 16th Dec

Last day of School for students

Cnr Main Rd and Second Street PO Box 129
BOOLAROO NSW 2284

Ph 4958 1479 Fax 4958 2208

K-1 JONES CLASSROOM NEWS

In Maths we have been learning new hands-on games like GREEDY PIG. We have been learning about money and doing fun activities involving dice and cards. Our class enjoys counting every day and learning new things.



2-3 GERES CLASSROOM NEWS

IN OUR CLASS WE HAVE BEEN FOCUSING ON EDITING OUR WRITING. WE HAVE ENJOYED READING THE BOOK "LOST AND FOUND" BY OLIVER JEFFERS. WE HAVE BEEN WRITING ABOUT FRIENDSHIP AND WE ARE ALSO DOING ARTWORK RELATING TO THE BOOK.

4-5-6B CLASSROOM NEWS

In literacy we have been looking at 'texts all around us', including multimodal texts and creating a portfolio of text types and samples.

Hands-on maths games like Beat That and Race to 100 have been helping us with our basic addition and multiplication skills.

We enjoyed identifying different solids, liquids and gases that our teacher brought in—including a mystery material!



STUDENT PROFILE of THE WEEK

TARLI BAXTER FROM Y6

These are the things I like to do: My favourite foods are:

* draw

fresh fruit # salad

- * play soccer and cricket with my big sister
- * help Mum cook dinner and make salads # Subway

- * read Roald Dahl books
- *at the weekend I like to make craft and Jump on my trampoline
- * I love BTN activities at school

Tacos for dinner # cold water

Green is my favourite colour because it's a cool, calm colour. When I grow up I think I would like to be a tradesman or a builder. I want to build tree houses, homes for people and shops. I would describe myself as helpful, thoughtful and patient. I love my father—daughter holidays and helping Mum with her candles.

EXCURSION PAYMENTS

If you still have amounts owing for the Y3/4 excursion or Y5/6 excursion could you please finalise as soon as possible

P&C MEETING CANCELLED

•/• •/• •/• •/• •/•

Please note that next Tuesday 27th October, there will be NO P & C meeting.

The next and FINAL meeting for 2015 will be held on Tuesday

CANTEEN NEWS

Now summer is here, some items on our canteen menu are being phased out.

Spaghetti Bolognaise will no longer be available. Students will be offered a different choice if what they order is unavailable.

THANK YOU

HOME READER BORROWING CORNER

Our home reading corner looks fantastic with the addition of a new rug and comfy pillows to use when borrowing or just having a quiet read.

A big thank you to "MAYNE RUGS" at Warners Bay for donating the cushions and helping us with the purchase of the rug.

Home reading is important and we hope to see all students using this area frequently.



P & C News

<u>Uniform Donations</u>: As we are drawing to the end of the Year the P & C are wondering if any families would like to make any donations of second hand uniforms to our NEW Uniform Shop. Anything you may have would be greatly appreciated from new and old families starting at our school in 2016. Please drop any donations to Janelle In the front office.

P&C Facebook Page:

The P&C have a Facebook page where we are attempting to promote our school, advise parents of upcoming events and keep the community informed of our schools efforts and achievements. Everyone is welcome to join our group, we value your input and suggestions.

The name to search for is: **BOOLAROO PUBLIC SCHOOL P & C EVENTS PAGE.** We are hoping there will be a lot of interest and involvement by all families and community members to like our page.





A FREE DISABILITY AWARENESS PROGRAM

Catering to primary school students in fun and interactive workshops. On the 2nd November the Cerebral Palsy Alliance will be running a free disability workshop for the Years 3 to 6 students at Boolaroo Public School from 9.30am—11.00 am.

The workshop aims to help our students to understand and respect people with various disabilities through Social Inclusion.



1/177 Main Road Speers Point Ph. 4958 7892

Health Fund

CICE Prescription Eyewear

Fair Play OOSH & Vacation Care



Contact our friendly staff for more information

Ph: 0478 106 602

Email:

boolaroo@fairplayoosh.com.au

This centre has been established at our school and information can be obtained at our Front Office.

Industrial and Commercial Print Specialists

westlakes

ph: 02 4958 1333 fax: 02 4958 7182 P.O. BOX 46 17-19 SECOND ST. BOOLAROO 2284 web: westlakesprinters.com email: info@westlakesprinters.com

print solutions delivered on time









Yoga

Teralba Amateur Sailing Club Lakeside near Awaba House

0412 231461

www.yogacircle.net

yogacircle3@gmail.com

Assembly Awards—9th Oct



Y6 Fundraiser—Fitness Day